
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 15, 2007

TO: Honorable Kim Brimer, Chair, Senate Committee on Administration 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3563 by Goolsby (Relating to the setting and collecting of fees for the public's use of 
certain images and documents protected by copyright owned by the State Preservation 
Board.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

There will be no fiscal impact, as the bill would allow the State Preservation Board to continue 
existing business practices.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 809 Preservation Board

LBB Staff: JOB, CT

1 of 1


